HB 802 -- Required Immunizations
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This bill adds inoculation for the human papilloma virus to the
list of required immunizations for school attendance. The
Department of Health and Senior Services is required to provide
information to parents or guardians of female students regarding
the connection between human papilloma virus and cervical cancer.



